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Entering into my 11th year as 
your president of the Angle Lake 
Shore Club, I’d like to recognize 
the dedicated neighbors who 
make up our fantastic Board of 
Directors. These individuals 
come from all walks of life but 
share a common interest in 
leaving a positive impact on our 
community.  Alongside them are 
all the volunteers who 
unselfishly help put on our 
various events;  altogether 
investing endless hours working 
to support the MISSION 
STATEMENT that is printed on 
every board meeting agenda. It 
reads: 

“The Angle Lake Shore Club 
provides unique events year 
round for the residents living 
on and around the shores of 
Angle Lake in an effort to build 
a stronger community.” 

This is the purpose that your 
board and the volunteers work 
hard to achieve.  We do this 
through our existing annual 
events and by creating new 
ones. We do this not just to 
entertain our current club 
members but to meet additional 
neighbors and make 
introductions among neighbors, 

as well.  I believe that each year 
we succeed in these efforts.   

Before I joined the club I was 
lucky to know the people that 
lived on each side of me.  After 
getting involved in the club I 
now know 80% of the people 

that live on or around the lake. 
That makes for a unique and 
wonderful neighborhood 
uncommon in our modern times! 

If you share an interest in 
creating a cohesive 
neighborhood, I challenge you to 
ask yourself, ‘AM I 
CONTRIBUTING TO HELP BUILD A 
STRONGER COMMUNITY?’ Either 
in conjunction with the ALSC or 
in some other form.  I can’t 
stress enough how important it 

is for you to participate in our 
events. I encourage you to 
become a volunteer and help 
achieve this mission.   

We are planning another year as 
eventful as last year with the 
following adjustments:   

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The cost of the Christmas Party 
continues to operate beyond the 
amount of revenue brought in by 
ticket sales.  This is primarily 
due to the cost of catering.  We 
feel that great food is an 
important part of making a  
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Letter from the President 

(Continued) 

great party so we will be 
implementing the following 
policy from this year forward.  
The cost of tickets shall be 
$40.00 per person, if paid 
before the cutoff date.  Tickets 
purchased after the cutoff date 
will be $45 per person.  This is 
to help us be accurate with our 
count for the caterer.  We will 
honor any Christmas Party 
payments issued prior to April 1, 
2019 at the rate at the time of 
purchase.  It is still a value at 

these new costs.  Thank you for 
your understanding in this 
matter. 

CLEAN SWEEP 

It appears that interest in an 
organized cleanup of our 
community has been losing 
popularity.  Due to the low 
number of participants at last 
year’s CLEAN SWEEP, the board 
has decided to give the event 
one last chance to continue as 
an ALSC event.  If we do not see 
an increase in participation then 
the event will not be scheduled 
for future years. 

Outside of these two changes, 
we are expecting all other 
events to be held as planned 
including a possible new, late 
summer event this year. As plans 
progress, additional 
announcements will be made 
through the Blog at: 
www.anglelakesc.blogspot.com 

Thank you for your participation 
in our club. I am honored to 
serve as your President. 

 by Lonnie Goulet 

 President—ALSC        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Community Engagement 
•Community: A unified body of individuals sharing a feeling of fellowship with others, as a result of sharing common attitudes, 
goals and social, economic, and political interests. 

•Engage: To participate or become involved in. 

When considering the attributes that make up desirable community, community engagement typically ranks as high in priority as a 
safe environment and quality streets.  
Community engagement is the process of working collaboratively with individuals and/or groups to address issues that impact the 
well-being of the collective entity. Activities that help encourage community involvement include credible and transparent 
reporting, town hall meetings and collaborative decision making. 

Opportunities for involvement range from individuals investing minutes to making multi-year commitments in an effort to improve 
the quality of life and livability conditions within their community. The following opportunities are available for citizen 
involvement:

INCREASING LEVEL OF COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT

OUTREACH CONSULT INVOLVE COLLABORATE LEAD

Short term, Limited  
Community Participation 

Communication flows from 
one to the other to inform.  

Spontaneous  Community 
Engagement 

Greater community 
participation on issues 

Devoted   Community 
Engagement 

Engaging neighbor 
participation in resolving 
issues 

Dedicated Community 
Engagement 

Communication flow is 
bidirectional. Partner with 
each aspect of projects 
from concept, through 
development to solution.

Long Term Investment in 
Community 

Community leader, 
decision maker 

Outcome:  
Optimally, establishes 
communication channels.

Outcome:  
Visibility of partnership 
established with increased 
cooperation.

Outcome:  
Visibility of partnership 
established with increased 
cooperation.

Outcome:  
Partnership building, trust 
building.

Outcome:  
Decisions that affect 
broader community. 
Strong bidirectional trust.

OPPORTUNITY 

• Community Leadership 
Academy 

• Community Police 
Academy 

OPPORTUNITY 

• SeeClickFix 

• Public Comment

OPPORTUNITY 

• Block Watch 

• Citizens Emergency 
Response Team (CERT)

OPPORTUNITY 

• Citizen Advisory 
Committee Member

OPPORTUNITY 

•City Council  
Elected Official

http://www.anglelakesc.blogspot.com
http://www.seatacwa.gov/how-do-i/apply-for/community-leadership-academy
http://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-departments/police/community-police-academy
https://en.seeclickfix.com/seatac
http://www.seatacwa.gov/how-do-i/submit-a-comment
http://www.seatacwa.gov/Home/Components/StaffDirectory/StaffDirectory/473/182?seldept=10
https://pugetsoundfire.org/emergency-management/community-emergency-response-team-cert/
http://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-departments/city-clerk/citizen-advisory-committees
https://wacities.org/data-resources/articles/2019/03/19/so-you-want-to-be-an-elected-official
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Spring forward but 
don’t fall off the boat! 
Yes, time to 
welcome Spring with 
this year’s edition of 
the Angle Lake 
Fishing Derby. 
Sunday, April 28th is 
the day to throw a 
line into the water 
and see what you 
can drag up. Get up 
early and see what 
you can catch. Just 
don’t get that big 
trout at Safeway. 
We’ll have a prize of 
$119 for the biggest 
fish as well as many 
other prizes for fish 
caught in different age 
categories. The Department 
of Fisheries is set to stock the 
lake with lots of fish who will 
be looking for your hook. Fish 
early and get back to Goulet 

Beach by noon for your catch 
to be included in the judging 
for the different fish 
categories, including largest 
fish.  You will need a fishing 
license to fish on the lake but 
they are available at many 
local sporting goods stores.  

Again we’ll be at the Goulet 
Beach - Post #21 - for our 
festivities. And our intrepid 
anglers are just part of the 
crowd. Whether you fish or 
not, be sure to come over for 

the great lunch and our 
prize raffle. We had 
hundreds of folks last 
year and expect a big 
crowd of neighbors for 
all the fun. We’ll have 
coffee and doughnuts 
in the morning along 
with a cozy fire, if it’s 
chilly. Lunch starts 
around 11:30-12 and 
will be followed by 
the big raffle. We’ll 
BBQ a big salmon and 
burgers and stuff and 
have a bunch of sides 
to help fill you up.  
Nobody goes home 
hungry and it could be 
your lucky day! 

Volunteers will soon canvas 
the neighborhood selling 
tickets for the event. They 
will have flyers and can give 
you any info to help answer 
any questions. Please support 
this great community party 
by purchasing tickets. You’ll 

need at least one to 
fish and for lunch but 
most get enough to 
help us pay for the 
event. Tickets are still 
$5 for one, $10 for 3 
or $20 for ten. Any 
way it’s a great way to 
support your 
community. This year 
will have lots of raffle 
prizes including an 
Echo Show 2nd Edition 
which is fun for things 
you may not even 
know are possible! 
We’ll have a fire-pit 
and inversion table, an 
outdoor heater and a 
boat bigger than we 

gave away last year. Also a 
bunch of certificates and 
other fun stuff. So get your 
tickets and come join us for a 
memorable day. Tickets will 
also be available at the 
event. You do not need to be 
present to win.  

Again, thanks to all the 
volunteers who help make 
this event possible, 
especially our hosts, Bruce 
and Sandy. If you’ve not yet 
come to a Derby we’d love to 
meet you. Come by foot, by 
car or by boat and see part of 
what makes our community a 
magical spot to call home. 

To buy tickets or with any 
questions contact: 

Jim Todd 206-226-9965 
jimmijett@gmail.com 

Lonnie Goulet 206-878-8306 
laonthelake@centurylink.net 

Judy Williams 206-419-4637 
jywfs@comcast.net 

by Jim Todd 
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It’s Derby Time!

mailto:jimmijett@gmail.com
mailto:laonthelake@centurylink.net
mailto:jywfs@comcast.net
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Easter Bunny Dock Hop! 

Let your kids and grandkids 
know that Peter Cotton Tail 
will be hopping along the 
docks again this year for our 
annual EASTER BUNNY DOCK 

HOP set for Easter Morning, 
the 21st of April, between the 
hours 9:00 and 11:00 AM.  

 

The Easter Bunny will have 
his basket full of eggs and 
other surprises ready to hand 

out to any eagerly awaiting 
children. If you have small 
children at home and/or will 
have grandchildren visiting 
on Easter Sunday and would 
like to ensure a special visit 
from the Easter Bunny, 

please contact Kerry Steinke 
(206) 387-3960) no later than 
Friday, April 15th to request a 
stop and to let the Easter 
Bunny know how many 
children are expected to be 
present. If you have special 
Easter Basket(s) you wish to 
have presented by the Easter 
Bunny to someone special, 
please be prepared to have 
these baskets delivered to 
the Easter Bunny’s Burrow at 
3226 S. 198th St, by Saturday 
April 20th.  And don’t forget 
to remind the kids that 
Bunnies just love their 

carrots.  ☺     

Happy Easter from your ALSC! 

by Lonnie Goulet 

Fond Memories of Christmas 
Past!            

A wonderful gathering of over 
70 members with guests was 
enjoyed by all.  How happy 
everyone was to greet old 
neighbors (and new) and 
renew friendships at the 
beginning of the Christmas 
season. The party was held at 
the beautifully decorated 
Jones Residence, which has 
seen many Shore Club 
gatherings over the decades. 

Our annual meeting followed 
the cocktail hour which was 
served by our genial 
bartenders, Sandy and Bruce 

Goulet, who delighted us 
with several original 
libations! 

The Lake season was 
colorfully summarized by our 
long-time and much 
appreciated ALSC president, 
Lonnie Goulet, who also 
introduced new members.  
Included in the meeting was 
Marge Murtha’s annual audit 
report. The highlight of our  
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Fond Memories of Christmas 
Past!            

(Continued) 

meeting is always the 
crowning of Mr. and Mrs. 
Christmas. For their 
dedication over many years 

to the Shore Club and larger 
community; Debbie and 
Steve Beck took well-
deserved honors! 

Keeping our meeting on 
schedule, well-timed and 
mouthwatering aromas 
wafted in from the kitchen 
encouraging us to wrap it up 
and line up for a delicious, 
catered dinner buffet.  

A pleasant surprise of the 
evening was a spontaneous, 
live music Christmas carol 

sing-a-long performed by 
Andy Jones on the piano and 
Nancy Jones Erickson on the 
violin.  Everyone gathered 
around and joined in the 
singing.  As rusty as we may 
have sounded, we vow to 
practice and keep this live 

music sing-a-long a tradition 
at future Christmas parties. 
Many thanks to our 
volunteers who graciously 
make this event possible, and 
heartfelt thanks to the Jones 
family for hosting the 
Christmas Party once again.  

Bud and Billie Jones, long ago 
settlers on Angle Lake and 
vital Shore Club members 
since the early 1950’s, were  

certainly smiling down on all 
the festivities!  

Thanks to all who joined in 
the Christmas fun; we’re 
already looking forward to 
ALSC Christmas Party 2019! 

by Marge Murtha and Nancy 
Jones Erickson 
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 Halloween Boo Cruise    

The Rombauer Household 
embarked on a cold, wet and 
windy day for the Angle Lake 
Shore Club Halloween Boo 
Cruise.  The Spook-tacular 
Pontoon Boat embarked on 
the storm to visit all of the 
wonderful trick-or-treaters.   

Despite the monsoon rain and 
choppy waters, many 
children and 
adults did 
not miss this 
event!  A 
little girl 
even decided 
that she 
wanted to 
stay on the 
Pontoon boat 
and go with 
the captain 
and crew! 
She was a 
tad upset on 
finding out 
that she just 
got candy 
and a goody 
bag, not a 
boat ride!   
Luckily her 
fellow trick-
or-treat crew 
persuaded 
her to try 

being a pirate next year, not 
this one.   

There were not many 
children at the mobile home 
park (actually none) but 
there were children who 
came over from the Angle 
Lake Apartments!  The final 
stop was at the Steinke's 
residence; they must have 
been the hidden key to bring 
the rain to an end.  All on 
board were completely 
drenched, but at least the 
rain was no more for the last 
20 minutes of the voyage.  
Next year the captain and 
crew of the Spook-tacular 
Ship plan on having a few 
more layers of rain gear and 
tarps just in case! 

Photos of this event can be 
found here: Angle Lake 
Shore Club Album 

by Rosalyn Rombauer 

Santa Cruise    

It's a goose... it's an Eagle... 
NO!  It's Santa's water 
sleigh! 
Bright lights aglow, with 
merry music, singing voices 
and SANTA and his Elves!  
"Action" 

Once again on December 15, 
2018 and nine years running, 
the children of Angle Lake 
lined the shores, filled with 
anticipation of the arrival of 
Santa and his cheery Elves, 
aboard his festive pontoon 
sleigh.  Earlier that day, 
Santa's helpers decorated the 
cruiser with bright holiday 
lights, Christmas trees, and 
holiday figurines, readying it 
for the impending journey 
ahead.   

It all began at 4:30 pm with 
the first dock stop at 
Siedenburg's, traveling 
around the lake to 
Gutierrez's, Flander's, 
Mungra's, Picketts, Rice's, 
Patton's, Yorozu's, Gehring's, 
Angle Lake Mobile Home 
Park, and ending at 
Steinke's.  Santa and Mrs. 
Clause and all the Elves were 
more pleased than ever with 
the friendly welcomes, the 
excited little ones and the 
enthusiasm and politeness of 
the children and their  
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Santa Cruise   
(Continued) 

families.  And, once again, 
those children touched the  
heart of Santa with their 
wishes and conversation.  
Santa was very happy to find 
clean ears, brushed teeth, 
sparkling eyes, and to hear 
that the older children were 
doing well in school.   

Approximately 70 little ones, 
and some bigger ones, 
participated in this holiday 
event, and were given 
generous gift bags of 
goodies.  All in all, Santa and 
Mrs. Clause, the jolly Elves, 
the children and their 
families enjoyed a very Merry 
ole time!  The weather even 
co-operated! Photos were 
taken to once again create 
memories for the Shore Club 
and its Angle Lake families.  

Santa wants to thank all his 
Elves for donating their time 
to make this a memorable 
experience:  Lonnie and 
Annie, Steve and Debbie, 
Fuzz and Julie, Bruce and 
Sandy, Dave, John, Bruce B, 
Doug, Olivia, Shelly and 
Pam.  And a special thank you 

to the parents and 
grandparents who brought 
their beautiful children to 
the water's edge for this 
special visit. 

So, until next December, 
Santa says.... good bye, good 
health, good grades... and to 
ALL... a good year! 

Photos of this event can be 
found here: Angle Lake 
Shore Club Album 

by Sandy Goulet 

Polar Plunge - A Great Way 
to Greet the New Year! 

Another gorgeous day blessed 
us as we rang in the New Year 
with brunch on the beach 

and a polar plunge.  And in 
turn our community blessed 
the Highline food bank with 
153 lbs of food and a 
whopping $422 dollars of 
cash donations. This is 
especially impressive when 
you realize that attendance 
this year was only 53 
people, down from last 
year’s all time high of 89! 
Last year we donated 210 lbs 
and $210 dollars. We owe 
this year’s success in part to 
a generous donation by the 
ALSC president, Lonnie 
Goulet, who joined us this 

year! Thanks Lonnie! It was 
fun to see you there; now 
next year we would love to 
see you jump in the lake! 
Also Deb Anderson brilliantly 
put a donation request on 
facebook and pulled in $150! 
Way to go! That is thinking 
outside the box, or the 
beach, rather. 

This year everything went 
smoothly because so many 
people stepped up to help. It 
was, for me, the chillest, 
chilliest beach brunch ever. 
Thank you all!  
The raffle was held before 
the plunge this year so no 
one froze waiting for their 
lucky number to be called. 
Sherry Yapp won best 

costume yet again, sporting a 
Husky Rose Bowl Television. 
You all seriously need to step 
up and challenge her winning 
streak next year.  
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Polar Plunge - A Great Way 
to Greet the New Year! 

(Continued) 

Several people won prizes 
generously donated by:  

• Cedarbrook Lodge in 
SeaTac 

• Wild Birds Unlimited in 
Burien 

• Ultimate Solution Hair 
Salon in SeaTac 

• Paws in the Park in 
Normandy Park  

• Blessings Bouquet at 
206-949-5607 in Angle Lake  

• Maven’s Mercantile in 
Burien 

• Starbucks in Normandy Park 
went above and beyond 
donating 100 cups of coffee 
and a huge selection of 
their fabulous pastry 

• Azteca donated a warm 
platter of mixed bites that 
were quickly devoured  

• Trader Joes gave us  dozens 
of gluten free cookies. 

Please visit these businesses 
and tell them we appreciate 
their support of our 
community. Next year I will 
be calling on you to ask your 
favorite businesses to donate 
something for our raffle. 
Most places are happy to 
support us in our  effort to 
replenish the food bank. I 
have ‘ask letters’ you can 
give them. SEE THE GREAT 
VIDEO Val made of the day: 
http://www.anglelakemanor.com 

by Tani Rae Standridge 

High Five to the High Dive 
As We Say A “FOND 

FAREWELL” 

If you live on or around Angle 
Lake, you might be aware of 
the High Dive Tower located 
in the Cove at the SE corner 
of the lake.  The current 
dock for the Dive Tower was 
built years ago using cedar 
logs cut in the 1930s from 
the Jarnig property (one of 
the first homestead 

properties on the lake). It 
was maintained by the ‘Cove 
Community*’ (*Andrew J. 
Jarnig and the Nelson and 
Rollison families).  Those 
same logs, 80+ years later, 
still serve as the means of 
floatation.  At first, the dock 
was equipped with a 
homemade version of an 
elevated spring board made 
from an old jump/buck board 
and model T springs for extra 
boost.  In the 50’s the Cove 
Residents, led by Andrew J. 
Jarnig, constructed the 
current Dive Tower and the 
spring board was later 
removed.  Years ago, it was 
one of 7 total dive towers 
that graced the shores of 

Angle Lake.  For five 
generations this tower has 
stood the test of time 
drawing only the bravest 
swimmers to jump.   

Memories of the Dive Tower 
are endless.  It is hard to say 
how many dives, cannon 
balls, belly flops and can 
openers were displayed.  
Over five generations the 
Dive Tower has been a unique 
and fun place to meet 

families.  Many 
swimmers have 
passed “the swim 
test” to swim out 
from a shore dock 
to the Dive Tower.  
For years the Angle 
Lake Fourth of July 
swim races were 
staged from the 
Moorehead’s beach 
with the starting 
point at the Dive 
Tower’s dock.  
Many beautiful 

dives and not so pretty belly 
flops have been made. 
Sometimes divers would turn 
around and go back down the 
ladder only to return and 
finally jump!  It was fun just 
to hear the screams and 
laughter as we watched 
people jump, sharing in the 
joy of their moment. 

Maintenance was endless, 
especially in later years as 
the Dive Tower drew more 
enthusiastic swimmers some 
of whom did not respect the 
history or age of the 
structure. Despite the best 
efforts by the  Dive Tower’s 
current group of stewards the 
dive dock fell into disrepair.   
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High Five to the High Dive 

(Continued) 

The late Lee Brown (AKA 
“The Keeper of the Dive” and 
resident of the cove since 
1982) was 
instrumental in 
taking the lead to 
make necessary 
repairs.  With help 
from the Murphy and 
Tonnamaker 
Families they 
managed to keep 
the Dive Tower in a 
safe and usable 
condition.  Each 
time the structure 
decided to break its 
moorage and take a 
tour of the lake it 
was Lee who 
ventured out and 
towed it back to shore 
until weather allowed for the 
necessary repairs.  With Lee’s 
passing late last year those 
who continued to be involved 
with the upkeep realized that 
maintaining the dock in safe 
condition exposed them to 
liability and put them at risk.   

Earlier this year, during high 
winds, the Dive Tower broke 
loose from it’s chained 
mooring for the last time.  
After it drifted for a day 
Bruce Goulet and Jim Todd 

went to the rescue and 
towed it to shore.  After 
inspecting it closely and 
doing some soul searching 
the cove residents, with 
tears and sad regret, made 
the decision to retire the 
tower as of March 2019.  It 
may not be there physically, 

but its 80 plus year legacy 
will forever be a part of our 
memories.    

Perhaps this is just a sign of 
the times.  The common 
sense of yesteryear has been 

taken over by rules and 
regulations and 
subsequent risks of 
liability for the 
carelessness of others.  
Let’s hope lake 
residents in generations 
to come will invent 
ways to bring new joy 
and thoughtful 
stewardship to our 
beautiful Angle Lake.  
This is what we, the 
Angle Lake Shore Club, 
strive to create.   

So here’s a HIGH FIVE to 
the sounds of laughter 

and joy that were and 
always will be heard on the 
lake. But, alas, no more from 
the historic sentinel of the 
lake, our beloved High Dive 
Tower! 

by Rob and Brenda Mason 
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It was the perfect Saturday afternoon after the long snow storm to get out and meet and greet  many new neighbors. 
Debbie Beck and I visited with eight new families who joined our wonderful community. 

For some new neighbors it was a short move to get here, while others came from out of state. Many whom we have 
visited in the past have said they are so glad to be here and we had that same response from the new residents. 

Thanks TaniRae and Lonnie for giving us so many names to visit. We depend on all of you out there to let us know 
when you have a new neighbor, they are always so happy to receive a welcome packet . It contains so much 
information as well as a Free Bowling Certificate good for the whole family compliments of Val and Pat Johns. It 
includes lots of other coupons for attractions and restaurants as well.   

Just email us their names and address information and we’ll add them on our list. 
margemurtha@yahoo.com or Debbie at beck.sd@comcast.net and thanks for your help! 

by Marge Murtha 

mailto:margemurtha@yahoo.com
mailto:beck.sd@comcast.net
mailto:margemurtha@yahoo.com
mailto:beck.sd@comcast.net
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SEASONAL EVENTS CALENDAR! 

Never a season goes by at Angle Lake without one community 
event or another for members and our neighbors to look 
forward to. The Angle Lake Shore Club hosts and/or sponsors a 
string of events annually. Most activities are free for the 
community to participate in except where noted below. 

The 2019 dates for scheduled events are as follows: 

• Sun Apr 21: Easter Bunny Dock Hop 

• Sun Apr 28: Fishing Derby, Picnic, and Raffle. 
Purchase is required. 

• Thu Jul 04: Independence Day 

• Sat Jul 20: Angle Lake Clean Sweep 

• Sat Aug 10: Floating Tasty Tapas. Purchase is 
required. 

• Sat/Sun Sep 7/8: Seattle Outboard Association Hydro 
Plane Boat Races 

• Sat Oct 27: Halloween Spook-tacular Boo-Cruise 

• Sat Dec 07: Members Only Christmas Party. Purchase 
is required. 

• Sat Dec 14: Christmas Boats and Santa Cruise 

Download your own copy of the 2019 ALSC Events Calendar by 
clicking HERE. Print a copy and hang it on your refrigerator to 
ensure that you don’t miss any of the exciting events we have 
planned for you and your family to enjoy!  

You can also visit the Blog Site to view a collection of photos 
from Past Events by clicking HERE. 

Please Note: Any changes to events, dates and/or times will be 
posted on the ALSC blog and announced in our quarterly 
newsletter. 

Your entire ALSC Board Team is looking forward to seeing you 
out on the water soon! 

Personal Watercraft Alert! 

Angle Lake has hosted a myriad of interesting waterfowl species during the winter months.  As they 
depart the Lake on their continuing migratory flight plans, they will soon be replaced by all kinds of 
water craft.  Which leads me to remind everyone to keep your paddle boards, kayaks, rowboats, oars, 
paddles and life jackets safely secured! 

In September we had 1 set of oars, 2 canoe paddles, one canoe, one kayak, and one stand-up 
paddleboard taken from our beach.  And no, they did not ‘drift off’!   My kind neighbors, Debbie 
McPherson and Drew Clark, carefully searched the entire shoreline in their Boston Whaler just days 
after, and no signs of our missing boats and paddles. 

Recent good news, however… Rotem Yossef reported (via Angle Lake Neighborhood blog) a canoe 
abandoned on his Angle Lake Manor beach just after the mini hydro races.  Along with the canoe was one 
of our oars plus a life jacket.  The other oar was found recently by Steve Haynes in the lily pads near the 
park.  Paddle board, canoe paddles, and kayak are still missing. 

We have since locked up every boat (cable bicycle locks work great!), and we bring the oars and paddles 
up to the house after each use.  Don’t let scofflaws ruin your lake time this summer!  And do report any 
strange boats that end up on your beach..  someone is probably looking for them! 

by Nancy Jones Erickson 

http://anglelakesc.com/blogdocs/2019ALSCCalendar.pdf
http://anglelakesc.blogspot.com/p/a.html
https://anglelakesc.blogspot.com/p/about-us.html
http://anglelakesc.com/blogdocs/2019ALSCCalendar.pdf
http://anglelakesc.blogspot.com/p/a.html
https://anglelakesc.blogspot.com/p/about-us.html
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2019 Paid Members

Launce and Annie Goulet 
Mary Ann Pray 
Gary Lawrenson 
Janis and Kim Wold 
David and Pamela Yorozu 
Mark and Becky  Johnson 
Don Race and Katherine Evans-
Race 
Maxine Lesher 
Bruce and Sandy Goulet 
Dan and Cheryl Winston 
Eric and Tammy Bates 
Bonnie Warner and Margie Sannes 
Jordan and Amy Warner 
Jeff and Becca Sannes 
Rosalyn Rombauer 

Debbie McPherson and Drew Clark 
D and J Hill 
Richard and Nona Evans 
Andrew Flanders and Betina Ve’a 
Russ and Patti Austin 
Harlow and Carol Stevens 
Jim and Joan Hasselman 
Teri and Greg  Hynes 
Glen and Anne Wooldridge 
Mary Ann Bayne 
Trisha Rasmussen 
Judith Williams 
Bob and Carole Langenbach 
Jim and Robyn Todd 
Ian and Pamela Firth 
Jonathan and Tani-Rae Standridge 

Kenneth Estes and Genevieve 
Perrin 
Gordon Jarnig and  Connie LaBrie 
Buff and Diane Chace 
Bill and Lisa Edwards 
Terry and Lonnie Baccus 
John Lucas and Patricia Morinelli 
James and Mary Jo Rice 
James and Ronnie Lang 
Bruce Lindquist 
Dale and Frances Reid 

Thank You!!

ANGLE LAKE SHORE CLUB BRANDED 
APPAREL 

Angle Lake Shore Club T-Shirts will be available for 
purchase at the Fishing Derby! We have a variety 
of designs to choose from.  

The shirts are high quality cotton and are available 
with: 

• Red & Blue Fireworks design on White 

• Navy Blue Old School design on Dusty Blue 

• Red & Blue Eagle design on Heather grey 

• LIMITED STOCK of the original ALSC Logo 
design Shirts is available while stock lasts. 

100% of the net proceeds go to our club fund 
raising efforts to help defray expenses for the 
Bunny Dock Hop; BooCruise Spooktacular; Tree 
Lighting and Santa Cruise. The shirts sell for only 
$20.00 each and are available in all sizes ranging 
from Small to XXL. 
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Angle Lake Shore Club  
PO Box 69477  
SeaTac, WA 98168 

Email:  
anglelakesc@gmail.com  

“We don’t 
remember 
days, we 

remember 
moments” 

We’re  on the 
Web! 

Visit us at: 
anglelakesc.blogspot.com

ALSC MEMBERSHIP & EVENTS FORM

Our Club was founded on, and continues 
to operate with volunteer resources and 
private donations.  If you are looking to 
renew your membership or purchase event 
tickets, we’ve created a convenient link to 
our membership/order form below for you 
to download, print, and mail in with your 
appropriate payment: 

ALSC MEMBERSHIP AND EVENTS FORM 

Membership Definitions: 

The Angle Lake Shore Club offers two 
annual membership options where 100% 
of the membership fees collected go 
toward club operations and event 
expenses.: 

•     $10 Individual Membership. Any 
person 18 years or older may enroll in an 
Individual Single Membership entitling 
them to all club benefits. 
•     $20 Family Membership.  A family is 
two or more members who live in the same 
home and are related by birth, marriage or 
adoption.  

Residents of Angle Lake are welcomed & 
encouraged to join the shore club.  To 
apply for membership, a current member 
must nominate a candidate for 
membership and the nomination must be 
seconded by another active member.  This 
new membership shall then be referred to 
the Executive Committee for acceptance or 
rejection.

Shore Club Member 
Angle Lake 
SeaTac, WA. 98188 

ANGLE LAKE SHORE CLUB 
PO BOX 69477 
SEATAC, WA. 98168

http://anglelakesc.com/blogdocs/ALSC_Membership_DuesEvents_vertical.pdf
mailto:anglelakesc@gmail.com
http://anglelakesc.blogspot.com
http://anglelakesc.com/blogdocs/ALSC_Membership_DuesEvents_vertical.pdf
mailto:anglelakesc@gmail.com
http://anglelakesc.blogspot.com

